
Galway Get Together

The Family of Alice Gail  
Bingham would like to invite 
her friends to honor and  
celebrate her life on Friday June 
3rd from 4:00-8:00 with a toast 
in her memory at 6:30 pm. The 
celebration will be held at  
Alice's house at 5480 Jockey 
Street.  Please contact Mike at 
518-817-7740   or email 
akd442001@yahoo.com if you 
are able to attend. Thank you.  
 
 
Family Fun Day! June 18 from 
1:00 to 4:00 at Galway Town 
Hall Complex. A variety of  
activities will be held including 
Dream Ponies and Petting Zoo, 
the Big Slide, the famous dunk-
ing booth, DJ music, many 
games with small prizes, cool 
sno-cones, food and many fun 
crafts. There will also be free 
raffle drawings for larger prizes. 
We are hoping to have our  
various community groups  
participate again. This day is 
free of charge to all. Come and 
join the fun and help celebrate 
our youth! We are looking for 
many volunteers to help us with 
the activities planned for that 
day. We need the youth volun-
teers as well as adults. Please 
contact Donna Sowle at 882-
1347 to sign up. We hope you 
will come and join the Fun! 
 
 
Playful Clay—Register & pay 
materials fee by June 29 for Jim  
Best’s popular series at the  
Galway Public Library! 
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Madison DesPres, Rae Flint, and Rachel 
Germain completed their Girl Scout 
Breathe and Beautify project for their 
Silver Award by gathering 15+ bags of 
garbage and 3+ bags of recycling when 
they cleaned up the entire length of  
Donnan Road, the Rec Soccer Field and 
Pavilion, and the Galway School 
Grounds. For help with completing their 
project they thank mentors Anne Best 
and Crystal Walker, Boy Scouts of    
Galway, Girl Scout Troop 2644, the 
Town of Galway and the Galway school 
maintenance dept. Congratulations to the 
girls on a job well done! 
 

 
The Galway Farmers' Market is  
gearing up for our 2016 season. The 
market starts Friday, June 17th from 3 to 
6pm. We are a small market, looking to  
continue to grow! We would love to 
raise some funds for more activities,  
entertainment and more. Help us by  
donating to our gofundme! 
https://www.gofundme.com/GalwayFM 
 
Galway Public Library’s Summer 
Reading Program registration begins  
June  21. Pick up a list of all the great 
activities the library is hosting this  
summer. Fun and reading for kids and 
adults!  

Please note: submissions to 
the GGT may be edited or 
held for future  issues, due to 
limited space. 

Bulk Waste Drop Off  
The Town of Galway will 
be conducting a bulk waste 
drop-off program for town 
residents June 8th thru June 
12th at the Town Highway 
Garage at 5910 Sacandaga 
Road (NYS  Route 147).   
Times for the drop-off: 
Wednesday June 8,  
Thursday June 9, and  
Friday June 10 - 6:00 a.m. 
until 6:30 p.m. 
Saturday June 11 and  
Sunday June 12 8:00 a.m. 
until 4:00 p.m. 
The following items will 
not be accepted:  
No Electronics;   
No Hazardous Materials 
e.g. paints, paint thinners 
and solvents, petroleum 
products (gas/oil), pesti-
cides;  
No Household Garbage;  
No Propane Tanks;  
No Tires.  
Metal will be accepted 
as well as refrigerators and 
freezers BUT THEY 
MUST BE DRAINED OF 
REFRIGERANTS.  
There will be highway  
employees assigned to this  
duty.  Please see them  
before dropping off your 
waste so that they can  
direct you to the proper  
location.  

https://www.gofundme.com/GalwayFM
http://townofgalwayny.org/content/News/View/17


Galway Get Together

This framed Harp Seal Pup image 
will be on display at the annual 
Charlton Community Art Sale & 
Exhibit on June 4th and 5th at the 
little red school house on Maple 
Ave. in the village of Charlton. This 
piece will be raffled off with all the 
proceeds to benefit the   
Equinox domestic violence   
programs. Tickets are $2.00 each or 
three for $5.00. For more  
information or to purchase tickets, 
contact Robert Thorpe at 882-6790. 
 

 
Essential Health Solutions-Patty 
Matthews-Certified Personal Train-
er-Holistic Nutrition Coach and 
Aroma Therapist -Interested in exer-
cising outdoors with your friends 
and family in the sunshine-Offering 
Stand-Up Paddle board-
ing ,Kayaking,Aquatic Aerobics-
Indoors-Weight training-Reformer 
Pilates-Spinning etc-Group and In-
dividual classes available at my 
Galway home or yours-Free classes 
weekly to learn how to replace your 
synthetic drugs with natural plant 
medicine! Free Consult- 
518-641-8121 
Essentialhealthsolu-
tions4you@gmail.com 

 
Galway Seniors meet on 
the first and third Thurs-
day of each month at 1:00 
at Galway Town Hall. 
June meeting is the picnic. 
The June 22nd trip is on 
CaptJP Cruise line. Depart 
Galway Town Hall 9:15, 
return 3:30. The two-hour 
cruise with lunch on board 
costs $39.00. The August 
trip to Boston Aquarium 
& Quincy Market  costs 
$55.00. Call Dolly at 866-
2898 or 882-9158 for  
details and to make your 
reservations. 
You do not have to be a 
member to attend meet-
ings or join in on the fun 
trips! 
 
 
The Town Of Greenfield 
Historical Society June 
17 - Sept. 9, 2016 –  
Farmers Market, Fridays, 
4 to 7 p.m., Middle Grove 
Town Park. The Chatfield 
Museum Of Local History 
will be open on Fridays 
during the Farmers  
Market from 4 to 7 p.m. at 
the IOOF Hall, Middle 
Grove. It also will be open 
Saturdays and Sundays, 
dates and times to be  
announced. 
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             Send your news to:  galwaygettogether@gmail.com   
Your community news, ads, announcements and photos are always welcome! 

The Galway Get Together seeks to 
help build a more cohesive and con-
servation-minded community 
through local trade and networking. 
The Galway Public Library is not 
responsible for the outcome  of any 
exchange.  
 

 

Saturday, June 18th:  
SARATOGA PLAN will be 
sponsoring a Photography 
Workshop at the Hennig 
Preserve on Centerline 
Road in Providence, NY. 
Linda E. Eastman, a local 
photographer, will lead the 
workshop. The workshop 
will cover scenic and macro 
photography along with the 
topics of composition, light-
ing, and using manual  
camera settings. The work-
shop will begin promptly at 
9 AM and will end around 
noon. Participants should 
bring their camera and any 
lenses they want to use,  
extra batteries for the  
camera “just in case”, a 
notebook and pen, and a 
tripod if possible. It is  
recommended that partici-
pants know the basics of 
their camera already, i.e. 
focusing, using manual  
settings, how to change 
ISO, shutter speed, and F 
stops. The group size is  
limited to 12, and as this has 
proved to be a very popular 
workshop in the past, early 
registration is recommend-
ed.  Please contact Emily at 
PLAN’s office 581-587-
5554 to register or with  
further inquiries.  
 
 
 For Sale: 1980s vintage  

pop-up camper.Nice 
shape.  $1000 or best  
offer. Call Debbie at  
860-2135 


